
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To:  Amsterdam/Churchill Steering Committee 

From:  Warren J. Vaughan, County Planning 

Date:  4/17/08 

RE:  DRAFT Plan  

 

 

Just a reminder that we’ve got a meeting Monday, April 21 at 7 pm at the Amsterdam Fire 

Department. 

 

At the meeting, we will be talking about the FIRST, VERY ROUGH DRAFT of the 

Amsterdam/Churchill Community Plan.  As you can see, there’s a ton of holes in it, not the least 

of which is a missing Chapter 2 (Background Information).  This shows, however, the direction 

we’re heading with the plan and how these things get written.  We need to have a good 

discussion of this at our next meeting.  It isn’t long, so please read it over and come prepared to 

discuss. 

 

Keep in mind that the draft policies are all based on the three community events we’ve had, 

along with the discussion we’ve had at our committee meeting. 

 

Also at the meeting, I will bring maps of the core area so we can continue discussing possible 

boundaries for our downtown core (which may end up being the entirety of the planning area if 

the rural landowners are not involved).   

 

Thanks for everyone’s work and I’ll see you next week. 

 

 


